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Community Impact Statement
Council File 24-0252
Revenue Forecast Report / Fiscal Years 2023-24 and 2024-25

November 13, 2024
Once again, the City of Los Angeles is facing a budget crisis. Our elected officials are struggling to balance the budget, digging into reserve funds to keep things going, and cutting services wherever possible.
The North Hollywood West Neighborhood Council supports the below proposals which are outlined in CF 24-0252. 
· An ordinance requiring the City of LA to prepare and adopt a 2-year (or 3-year) budget.
· An ordinance requiring the adoption of a comprehensive Capital Improvement Program managed by an executive with decision-making authority.
The North Hollywood West Neighborhood Council believes that taking these steps would lead to greater fiscal stability, increased transparency, more accountability, and begin to allow the City to live within its means.
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